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Welcome to our 2024 AGM.

I will start once again with my thanks to Mary Hardwidge for the hard work she puts in to make our application process run smoothly. Thanks also to other members of the grants panel for their swift responses to grant requests, it does make Mary’s life much easier!

The eligibility area for grant applications was widened for this year and next, and we have received applications from Bushton Village Hall, Tockenham and Dauntsey, all of whom are very grateful for the additional funding as it can make a real difference to their community. 

We continue to have a variety of grant requests, and our “cost of living” donations are very popular. I would recommend doing this again this year, and perhaps offering also to the extended area as they have community spaces.

I look forward to another year of investing in our communities.
Allison Bucknell
Chair of the BSPCBF


